
Item 10: East Kent Strategy Board (Written Briefing)

By: Peter Sass, Head of Democratic Services 

To: Health Overview and Scrutiny Committee, 29 January 2016

Subject: East Kent Strategy Board (Written Briefing)
______________________________________________________________

Summary: This report invites the Health Overview and Scrutiny Committee to 
consider the information provided by the East Kent Strategy Board.

It is a written update only and no guests will be present to speak on 
this item.

It provides additional background information which may prove 
useful to Members.

______________________________________________________________

1. Introduction

(a) On 25 November 2015 the group representatives met with the East 
Kent Accountable Officers to discuss the work of the East Kent 
Strategy Board and requested a written briefing and verbal 
presentation at a formal meeting of the Committee. 

(b) East Kent Hospitals University NHS Foundation Trust was due to return 
to the Committee with an update on their clinical strategy ‘Delivering 
Our Future’ on 29 January 2016. As the strategy has become part of a 
wider programme across East Kent which involves all the healthcare 
partners in the area working together; a written briefing about the East 
Kent Strategy Board has been submitted for the 29 January 2016 
meeting and the East Kent Accountable Officers will attend the 
Committee on 4 March 2016 to give a verbal presentation about the 
work and programme of the Board.

Background Documents

None

Contact Details 

Lizzy Adam
Scrutiny Research Officer
lizzy.adam@kent.gov.uk 
03000 412775

2. Recommendation

RECOMMENDED that the report be noted and the East Kent Accountable 
Officers be requested to provide a verbal presentation on the work and 
programme of the East Kent Strategy Board on 4 March 2016.
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